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Jules Didacus, PhD
Director General
Organisation of Eastern Caribbean States

Dear Mr. Didacus,

Thank you for the submission from the Organisation of Easter Caribbean Sates (OECS)
expressing an interest in joining the Governmental Advisory Committee (GAC) at ICANN.

On behalf of the GAC, | welcome the Organisation of Easter Caribbean Sates as an Observer to
the Committee. The appointed representative, Mr. Simon Alexander and the alternate
representative, Mr. Bevil Wooding, have been added to the GAC mailing list and website.

For further details regarding the GAC please visit the GAC website here.

If you have any further logistical questions please direct them to the gacsec@gac.icann.org

Yours sincerely,

A Sho

Mr Thomas Schneider
Chair, Governmental Advisory Committee



